
January 4, 1983

Mr, Rene d IRosa
Winery Lake
Napa-Sonorna Highway
Napa, CA 94558

Dear Mr. BIRosa,

I was talking with Jim Melchert about our organization, and
showed him our newsletter (enclosed). He mentioned that you have an
Interest In Baldasare Forestlre's Underground Gardens,

We assist the ForesitereSswhen possible to help protect the
site, and recently proposed to the Citizens Stamp Advisory Committee
(of the United States Postal Service) that the Gardens and other
National Register sites be used as the subject of future postage
stamps«

SPACES has also discovered another Italian tunnel-maker In
Julesberg, Colorado.

We hope that you find our navsletter interesting, and that you
share our fascination with the phenomenon.

Best wishes for the new year.

Sincerely,

Seymour Rosen
D i r e c t o r


